
Welcome back! 

Students & Parents:  

Welcome back to McCluer North for the 2018-2019 
school year!  It’s hard to believe that we have been in 
school for 3 weeks already!   

For those of you I have not yet met, my name is Erin King 
(eking@fergflor.org). 2018-2019 will be my fourteenth year at this great 
school.  This year I am honored to serve in my new position as the 10th 
Grade Principal for the class of 2021!  Dr. Eye sends his regards from 
McCluer-South Berkeley High School where he accepted a new position.     

Ms. Maegan Gunn (mgunn@fergflor.org) is back 
this year as the 10th Grade Counselor.  Ms. 
Brenda Morris (BMorris@fergflor.org) is our 
wonderful 10th Grade Office Professional. Please 
send a note or email after a student’s absence. 

Remind! 
For quick updates, text the message @6kd7b4 to 
the number 81010.  You can also choose the 
option to email 6kd7b4@mail.remind.com 
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The MN 2018 
Homecoming 
Theme is 
Hollywood. 

Dodgeball 
Tournament 
Wednesday, Oct. 3 

Homecoming 
Parade 
Friday, Oct. 5 

Homecoming 
Football Game 
Sat., Oct. 6 at noon 
vs. Oakville 

Homecoming 
Dance 
Sat. evening, Oct. 6

DAYS UNTIL 
GRADUATION 

Make each day count!

997

ATTENDANCE 
Required to attend 

Homecoming.

90%
OFFICE REFERRALS 

Will be recommended for 
a long-term suspension. 

8

10TH GRADE AUGUST 30, 2018

Class of 2021 News 
McCluer North High School

mailto:eking@fergflor.org
mailto:mgunn@fergflor.org
mailto:BMorris@fergflor.org


Sophomore Class Meeting 
Our first class meetings were held during advisement on the 
week of August 15-16.  During these meetings, we reviewed 
our PBIS expectations and announced dates for upcoming 
events.    

Sophomore Committee 
The first Sophomore Committee Meeting was held yesterday, 
Aug. 30.  Congratulations to the following students on their 
elected leadership positions: Brianna Gregory, President; 
Elisabeth Cosentino, Vice President; Tanesha Brandon, 
Secretary; Kaela Rivera, Treasurer.  The first project the 
group is tackling is to design & decorate our 10th Grade 

Homecoming Float! This is a positive, energetic group, and I look forward to working with them! 

Star Nation T-Shirt Day 

Today during lunch, students who were 
wearing their 2018-2019 Star Nation T-Shirt 
received a FREE slice of Little Caesar's Pizza. 
We will have another Star Nation Incentive Day 
next Friday, September 7th.  Next Friday, wear 
the same shirt and you will get in FREE to the 
home football game against Parkway South.  
There will be incentive days each month.  

PSAT  
The PSAT/NMSQT is the Preliminary SAT/
National Merit Scholarship Qualifying Test. The 
PSAT is good practice for the SAT and ACT, and 
scores are used to identify Missouri Scholars 
Academy candidates (in 10th grade) and 
National Merit scholarships (in 11th grade). 
The exam is October 10. The deadline to sign 
up is September 10.  The cost is $16. Contact 
Ms. Gunn ASAP for more information. 
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CLASS OF 2021 SPIRIT SHIRT 
Show your Class of 2021 SPIRIT by purchasing a Class of 2021 
Sprit Shirt.  Shirts will be delivered in time for the Homecoming 
Spirit Week!!  Details coming soon!  

COLLEGE COLORS DAY 

Nationally, Friday, August 31 (Tomorrow) is College Colors Day.  
Students -- wear the colors of your favorite college and/or college 
you want to attend.  You can also take pictures and share them on 
social media. #CollegeColorsDay 


